Minutes of the Hunter College Faculty Delegate Assembly Executive Committee
Meeting, March 3, 2010.

Present: Steve Bauman, Tony Doyle, Bernadette McCauley, Jason Young

Minutes of 2/3 were approved.

1)Tony reported on arrangements for general meeting 3/17. The Provost would like to present the new
policies for faculty and staff interaction with public officials. (After the outrage at the original proposal,
the administration has reconsidered.) Tami Gold of the union will also attend and discuss this.

2) The social scheduled for 3/24 was discussed and assignments given/taken.

3) Meeting with President in April discussed. Possible topics: School of Public Health, Snow Closing
Policy, Online Courses, Travel Grant awards system.

4) Proposed agenda 4/21 general meeting: Speaker on Academic ethics, discussion Faculty survey
response (Jason offered to present this.)

5) Secretary had to leave for class obligations...



